
Trimmer Application Note

Riverside, California - June 8, 2007 - Bourns® Trimpot® Product Line is pleased to announce the release
of a new application note for our trimming potentiometers. This application note serves as a general 
selection guideline to determine the most cost-effective trimmer for a particular application – multiturn
or single-turn.

A link to the application note is included below.

http://www.bourns.com/pdfs/bourns_mt_vs_st_apno.pdf

Please feel free to contact Bourns if you have any questions or comments.
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